
Community 
Dinner 

Fourth Sunday of Every Month* 
5:00 PM 

First Congregational Church of Lebanon 
On Colburn Park (The Green), Lebanon 

PLEASE NOTE—The north end of Church St is closed for construction of the new fire 
station, so our parking lot is accessible only from downhill, via Water and Valley Streets. 
You may also reach our Parish Hall from the front of our building, using the side door.  

All Are Welcome! 
Having done this for years prior to the pandemic shutdown, we are happy 

to resume serving a free, home-cooked dinner at 5:00 on these dates: 

 SEPTEMBER 22 OCTOBER 27 NOVEMBER 24 
*We regret that we are unable to offer a dinner this December, but we 

hope to resume dinners every month throughout 2025.
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